
Note of meeting between Councillors, Council officers and 

Governside Ltd 

Meeting Date 31 August 2017 

Attendees: 

Councillors:   Councillor Coleman and Councillor Holder  

Council officers:   Peter Kemp 

Governside Limited:  Liam Ronan (Quatro) in place of Paul 

Dimoldenburg, Ginny Jukes (DP9), Barnaby 

Collins (DP9) Mark Maurizi  (Wam  Architects) and 

Mohammed Fazlanie  (Governside Ltd) 

Meeting Record:  

At the meeting the 284  - 288 North End Road proposed redevelopment 

was discussed in particular:  

1. A brief introduction to the proposed redevelopment 
 

2. An outline of how the proposed amendments address concerns that 
were previously raised.  

3. The needs for a construction method statement (still in preparation) 

4. Timetable for public consultation and moving the proposal forwards. 

Councillors particularly stressed the need for public involvement, and how 

the scheme should address the needs of the community on North End 
Road and take into account the culmulative impact of the construction of 

other developments taking place locally. 

End of meeting record.  

 


